
Week Commencing: 21.11.22 

Every academic year, every school up and down the country produce their School Development Plan which lies out the    

priorities that the school will focus on during that school year. We have just uploaded a user friendly version of the plan on 

to our website so that you can see some of the areas that Oak View are looking to develop this year. 

We welcomed the Community Dentist to school today after a number of years away! They managed to see a number of  

pupils in the time allotted (a letter will go out to all those pupils who were seen). They will be back in January to see any 

pupils who were not seen today.                                                                Have a good weekend.    - Tina—Head Teacher 

      

Birthdays coming up ….. Vincent (Willow), Deniz (Willow), Ava (Orange), Mia (Oak).      

Enjoy your special days! 

Upcoming Dates 

2.12.22 National English Breakfast 

day! 

13.12.22 Christmas jumper and 

lunch day. £1 for Save The Children 

14.12.22 Lower School Christmas 

Concert. 2.15pm. Please let the 

office know if you have a pupil in 

the department and you wish to 

attend. 

15.12.22 Middle and Upper School 

Christmas Concert. 2pm. Please let 

the office know if you have a pupil 

in the department and you wish to 

attend. 

20.12.22 Last Day of Term 

“Kindness is like snow; it beautifies everything it covers” Kahlil Gibran 

Extra date for the diary! 

It has just been announced that the country is getting an extra 

bank holiday next year to commemorate the King’s Coronation. 

This will be Monday 8th May. The school will be shut for pupils 

and staff on that day. 

Epping Forest Food Bank 
Any donations towards this incredible service need to be in the 

school by Monday 21st November (change of date). Thank you in 

advance. Tinned ham, tinned custard, jam, hot  chocolate, Christ-

mas cake, stuffing,    gravy granules, crackers, mince pies, selec-

tion box, Christmas pudding and chocolates. 

 

 

Children In Need 

Today the school was awash with bright colours and spots in aid 

of Children In Need Day. Thank you for your donations to this 

charity. Each class was tasked with creating a game that had a 

spot or Pudsey theme. Saffron, Frankie with Tina and Graham 

tried all the games out which included pin the scarf on Pudsey, 

dot tiddly winks and a variety of matching games. Ash class won 

with a great colour dot matching card game! Well done. 


